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You made a huge difference in the lives of so many this year

As we finish 2019 we're thankful for everything God has done in our ministry and grateful to each one
of you who helped make it all possible. Although you may never meet the people that Krystal and I are
able to minister to here in Spain, God knows them and we love watching Him work in peoples lives.
Your generous support made it possible for us to do what God sent us here to do. Thank You! May God
continue bless you for it.

Some of the things from 2019 were:
* Helped 4 churches with construction projects.
* Accomplished 12 weeks of Spanish classes, heard 122 live Spanish sermons, countless
meetings and conversations with Spanish friends and neighbors.
* Preached or taught in Spanish 34 times.
* Helped start a new home church.
o Finished our time working with the Weavers

Jesus often ministered in places where others were reluctant to go, serving and ministering often to
the rejected and overlooked. We've found He is still in these places today. Especially here in Granada
where less than 2% of the people have a relationship with Jesus.

So we press on here in a place that’s overwhelmingly Catholic and Muslim knowing that God has a
plan for people that is far better than anything this world can offer. Your prayers help us successfully
accomplish it.

Will you support us as missionaries in 2020?

God loves growth! 2020 will be full of these and many other opportunities for us to fulfill the Great
Commission and do what God sent us here to do. We invite you to be a part of what God is doing here by
financially supporting our family of missionaries as we work here in Spain.

You can give monthly, one time, or send a year end gift online at:
www.continuetogive.com/roycefamily
Or mail your support to: Royce Ministries International, PO Box 27 Anderson, MO 64831

Our Goals for 2020:

In 2020, our goal is to continue bringing hope and help to the people of Spain. While we understand
that “neither the one who plants nor the one who waters is anything, but only God, who makes things
grow” (1 Cor. 3:7), our aim is to keep overhead low and be good stewards of the seed we have. In 2020,
we endeavor to:

Continue learning Spanish.

Move the new church plant into it’s own building.

Continue making disciples and sowing into those God has put in our lives.

Increase our street evangelism efforts and humanitarian outreaches.

Raise our support and focus all our energy on the mission God has called us to.
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We are always trying to be faithful stewards of the work God has given to us, and the financial support
and resources YOU have entrusted to us. The more we grow the more we can accomplish.


http://www.continuetogive.com/roycefamily

She said it was the best day of her life...

Back in September/October we were able to visit the US for a few weeks. It was great to see so many of
you and to be able to update the churches we visited. On the flight back to America our oldest daughter
Joslyn said, “this is the best day of my life,” so as you can see the kids were very glad we were able to
go and see friends and family. If we didn’t get to see you or visit your church we look forward to doing
S0 in the future.

They asked us to help them start the church...

Just the week after we returned from visiting the US our friends decided to start a church right here
close to where we live. They asked us to help them start the church so of course we agreed to help. We
are having church services in their living room and so far it’s been great because most of the people
who come weren’t going to church anywhere before. We look to God for his guidance and direction for
this new work and we are excited about it’s future. We hope to find a location to put the church in
around September 2020 so please pray with us for that. We’ll need a great place and for God to provide
funding to do it. We know that He will, God loves new churches!

What’s a Fort House anyway?

We are making some gift bags to distribute to some Gypsy people who live in huts and tents around the
city. Titus calls them “Fort Houses” he’s a typical boy right, in his mind they look pretty cool. The bags
will have bread, sausage, fruit, and the gospel so pray for us as we reach out to them. The greatest gift
they could receive is salvation. So far the ones I've spoken to have never heard the gospel and they're
open to it. We'll see what God does.

From the Royce’s in Granada, Spain December 2019
Trevor, Krystal, Joslyn(12) Truitt(9) Alexa(7)& Titus(8)
www.royceministriesinternational.org

We have God sized plans for 2030!

Would you help us start off 2020 with somme momentum by financially supporting our mission to reach
the lost here in Spain? MONTHLY ONE-TIME YEAR-END

Please respond today. I'm sending $ as a 2019 year end donation

I will be committing $150 to Royce Ministries International as a monthly partner.
T’ll give through www.continuetogive.com/roycefamily or by mailing a check.

Giving by check?
Write checks to:

Royce Ministries International
P.O.box 27
Anderson, MO 64831

All gifts are tax-deductible and handled with integrity and accountability. We are missionaries with the Full Gospel Evangelical Association
which is a federal non-profit 501¢3 organization. Donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Royce Ministries International

Contact and Giving Info:
royceminigtries @hotmail.com Like Us On Text to give! QW% —
f Fm Givers App
Text: 4845049 CIve

P.O. Box 27

) a7y [
Anderson, MO 64831 @roycefamily2spain T 58054772

An Eagy Online and
Automatic Giving Option


http://www.continuetogive.com/roycefamily

